Headteacher: Mrs H L Millett

8th July 2021

PE Kit - September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

I am delighted to announce that the new PE kit we have been developing since October last year is now being launched. The Nursery in Stokesley have supplied the school PE kit for many years, but the company had decided to withdraw as our suppliers. As this tied in with the development of our fantastic new Sports Hall, the time was right to update our PE kit.

As a school we are really pleased with the new kit! The students who have had a chance to see it, or even try it on, are also impressed with it and really looking forward to wearing it. The new PE kit is now on sale through School-Shop, our uniform supplier; this allows parents and carers the convenience of buying all required uniform / kit from one supplier who we trust to deliver an excellent, cost effective product in a timely manner. Our trust also carries out regular reviews of pricing along with tendering processes to ensure the best value possible for our parents.

All year 7 students will use the new PE kit. We are conscious that existing students may have kit with plenty of wear remaining; so expect that current students will only purchase the new PE kit as they grow out of their current PE kit. However, many who have seen the new kit have stated they will buy the new one anyway over the course of the summer, which of course they are welcome to do.

The table below details the cost of the new kit, the items that are compulsory for boys / girls, shaded yellow, and the additional items that are optional, shaded red:

Boys	Girls	Cost
T-Shirt	Polo Shirt	£12.50 - £15.50
Unisex Shorts	Unisex Shorts or Girls Skort	£8.95 - £10.75 £12.50 - £15.00
Rugby Shirt		£24.00 - £24.50
	⅓ Zip Top or Hoodie	£19.00 - £23.00 £20.00 - £23.50
Socks		£5.65 - £6.75
½ Zip Top		£19.00 - £23.00
Hoodie		£20.00 - £23.50

STOKESLEY SCHOOL, STATION ROAD, STOKESLEY, NORTH YORKSHIRE TS9 5AL

> www.stokesleyschool.org 01642 710050





Headteacher: Mrs H L Millett

If you have any questions about the PE kit, please contact Mr Beattie - Head of Physical and Health Education via office@stokesleyschool.org

Kind regards

Mr J. Burns

Assistant Headteacher - Engagement and Wellbeing

